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The Incredibles have made a great 

start to the year. They have managed 

the transition from different classes 

and one child is new to our school. It’s 

like they’ve always been here! 



English 

In the Incredibles class, we have been exploring different 

traditional tales, stories and settings. We have written our 

own version of the story Wolfy. We have explored 

instructions and followed instructions and written our own 

instructions. We have also used the internet and 

information texts to research different animals. In all 

lessons we use ‘talk partners’ to promote our Speech and 

Language skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Maths 

In Maths we have been exploring number bonds to 10. We 

have been using our number bonds to 10 to help us adding 

three 1–digit numbers and adding 2-digit numbers. We have 

also been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and how to 

identify the different shapes by counting sides and vertices 

on 2D shapes. We have also explored money in pounds and 

pence. Our Maths lessons are very practical and the 

children enjoy learning through play. 

 

Science 
This term in Science we have been exploring what different 

animals need to survive. We have also been exploring plants 

and identifying different parts of plants and what we need 

for plants to grow. 



Foundation Subjects 

In Art we have been exploring Silhouettes. We have been 

creating portrait silhouettes and animal silhouettes. We 

have used water colours to blend different colours together 

to make the background. In PSHRE we have been exploring 

My happy mind and speaking about strategies we can use 

when we feel ourselves getting upset or angry. We have 

been practicing our happy breathing. 

 

Outdoor Learning  

This term we have enjoyed a lot of our learning in the 

outdoor environment. We have followed instructions on how 

to plant chamomile. We have been exploring different 

shapes we have found around the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


